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batteries, non-Freon appliances (stoves, washers, dryers, 
hot water heaters)

Items accepted for a nominal fee Appliances with 
Freon (freezer, dehumidifier, refrigerator, air conditioner), 
$10 each. Car/pickup tires $3 each;   large truck tires $6.00 
each; farm tractor tires $11.00 each. Tires with rims, add 
$1 each. Computers: monitor $10, CPU $5, mouse or  key-
board, free.

Items that CANNOT be accepted (Disposal informa-
tion will be available) Regular household trash, hazardous 
waste or liquids of any type including paint and chemicals, 
fluorescent bulbs, ballast, used oil, lawn waste, grass and 
leaves. 

Items that should be taken to a Household Hazard-
ous Waste Collection Upholstery cleaner, degreasers, paint 
thinner, turpentine, lighter fluid, car wax, pesticides, wood 
preservatives, swimming pool chemicals, PCBs, fluorescent 
bulbs, carburetor cleaner, bug sprays, moth balls, oil-based 
paint, furniture and metal polish. See  www.witherbeena.
org for locations and dates.

FREE landfill brush disposal coupons will be avail-
able for brush and branches from residential lots. The cou-
pons may be used to take a load for free (normally $10 and 
up) until the end of the August. The coupons will not be 
accepted for commercial use, trash, leaves or yard waste.  

Tis the season for Fleas, 
Ticks and Heartworms!

Prevention is the best defense for these tiny, yet harm-
ful parasites.   Since Lincoln experienced a mild winter, 
these parasites are already out in force. Dr Jeff Jacobson, 
from the Jacobson Veterinary Clinic, recommends an an-
nual heartworm test as well as a fecal test to make sure 
your pet is free from heartworms and intestinal parasites.

To keep your pet healthy and happy, Dr Jacobson 
highly recommends monthly preventatives for your pet.  
Preventatives are not only easy to use, but are safer and 
cheaper than treating infected pets.  

Call the Jacobson Veterinary Clinic at 327-0705 to set 
up an appointment to have your pet examined. The staff 
would be glad to help answer any questions you have to 
keep your four legged friends feeling great!

WNA Cleanup Set for May 6th

Continued from Page 1 Any mixed loads will be charged the regular landfill gate 
fee. To request a coupon, e-mail info@witherbee.org or call 
Rick Bagby, 488-8567 home.

Volunteers with pickup trucks and/or trailers 
are needed to help haul items for those who are unable  
to, such as elderly, disabled, handicapped or those who 
don’t have a way to get items to the collection site. As-
sistance will be provided on a first-come, first-served basis 
– IF you call before the event! If you receive assistance, 
please contribute in some way or volunteer.

 Other volunteers are needed to help direct traffic, un-
load, sort, organize, clean litter around the neighborhood 
from public areas, removing illegally posted signs from 
utility and light poles, document what we are doing, take 
pictures, write a story for the newsletter. Bring gloves, the 
whole family - young and old, friends and neighbors. 

We will kick-off with a pot-luck breakfast. Donations 
needed. 

NEW THIS YEAR!
Hawthorne School has scheduled spring cleaning of  

the school grounds for the same morning – we look for-
ward to joining them in keeping Hawthorne a beautiful 
part of the neighborhood!  Mid-morning snack at 10 am 
provided by Runza®

If you can help with donations or as a volunteer, join 
us on Saturday May 6th.

 If any questions, call Rick Bagby 488-8567, 
                      

FM Lawn Care, Inc.
Personal Dependable Quality Service

Spring Cleanup – Aerating - Weekly Mowing 
Customized 4 to 7 Step Fertilizing Programs  
Hauling - Shrub trimming – Seeding

Serving Lincoln for over 24 yrs
www.fmlawncare.com Fred Freytag 464-5257

Plant Sale Fundraiser
The WNA is holding their first annual ‘Plant Sale Fund-

raiser’ in the parking lot at Hawthorne School, 300 S 48th. 
It will be the same day as the neighborhood cleanup, Sat. 
May 6th from 7:00 AM. to 1:00 PM.

We are looking for neighbors to donate plants for this 
sale or use them for bartering. If you need to thin out some 
plants or just have to many plants crowding each other 
here is a chance for all of us to benefit. The funds raised 
with this even will help us give back to the community.

If you need containers to put your plants in call us. 
We have pots available. Contact Fred Freytag at 435-2165 if 
you are planning to contribute plants for the sale or need 
more info.


